ACFC appointment of applicant for vacancy

lan Stokes <istokes@gmavt.net>

Tue 12/19/2023 11:39 AM

To:Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Cc:Daniel Schmidt <schmidt.danielpaul@gmail.com>;Wright Preston <Wright.Preston@NSBVT.COM>

Good morning Josh

Yesterday (December 18th) the Andrews Community Forest Committee
considered the application by Wright Preston for the 'at-large’ vacancy'.

We reviewed extracts from the in-preparation minutes of the RCC December
meeting concerning Wright's candidacy (emailed by RCC chairperson Judy
Rosovsky); also Chase Rosenberg (designated representative for the
Richmond Trails Committee) reported on the discussion of and voting on
the Wright Preston application by that Committee. Mr Preston was

present (via Zoom) at the meeting and engaged in our discussion of his
application.

A motion to recommend Mr Preston for appointment to this vacant position
was approved unanimously.

So could this potential appointment to the ACFC be added to the Select
Board agenda for an upcoming meeting?

Many thanks,
lan Stokes

(ACFC co-chair)
CC: Daniel Schmidt (ACFC co-chair) and Wright Preston



